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service in Lee County by Gistro, Inc. 

Please file the attached documenlsin the above-referenced docket. 

DATE DOCUMENT SENT TO CCA ?f I3/0 c 
RG/pz 
Attachment 
1:2002/020640-1etters-de Paz, Augusto, Boldt, Fritze, Property Owners, Hughes, Russell, 
Schaefer, Schmidt, Young.rg.doc 

Augusto 
Boldt 
Fritze 
F.M.P.O.Assoc., Inc. 
Hughes 
Russell 
Schaefer 
Schmidt 
Young 
de Paz 

08668-05 
08669-05 
08670-05 
0867 1-05 
08672-05 
08673-05 
08674-05 
08675-05 
08676-05 
08677-05 



f *  

STATE OF FLORIDA 
. ' COMMISSIONERS: 

BRAULIO L. BAEZ, CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEASON 
RUDOLPH "RUDY" BRADLEY 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 

OF QRI CEOFTHE GENAL ENERAL OUNSEL 

RICHARD D. MELSON 
GENERAL COUNSEL 
(850) 413-6199 

September 13,2005 

Emesto and Donna Augusto 
1 1 61 5 Forest Mere Drive 
Bonita Springs, Florida 34135-1 103 

Re: Docket No. 020640-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater 
service in Lee County by Gistro, Inc. 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Augusto: 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the application filed in the above- 
referenced docket. In your letter, you indicate that you object to Gistro, Inc.'s application. 

Please be advised that Gistro, Inc. has applied for a certificate to continue to operate and 
to begin charging rates for wastewater collection service only. The application does not 
contemplate a change to your current wastewater collection provider. Bonita Springs Utilities 
will continue to provide your wastewater treatment service. Before making a decision on the 
application, the Public Service Commission will carefully review the application and Gistro, 
Inc.'s technical and financial ability to operate the system in the public interest. The Commission 
will also carefully review Gistro, Inc.'s request to charge rates and charges. 

The Commission needs to know your intent regarding your objection to this application. 
If you choose to pursue the objection, you may request a formal hearing, which will be scheduled 
and at which you will be required to provide testimony and other evidence to support your 
objection. Although the Commission allows individuals to represent themselves at hearing, you 

m a y  wish to hire an attorney to represent you. 

Please advise this Commission by October 13, 2005, if you intend to pursue your 
abjection and wish to request a formal hearing. Your request should be made in writing and 
should be addressed to Blanca Bayb, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850. If we do not hear from you by October 13, 2005, we w,l1 
si0 assume that you do not wish to pursue a formal hearing and your letter will be placed on &e a c3 

fJrL & 
correspondence side of the docket file in this case for informational purposes. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 413-6224. 

Sincerely, 

Rosanne Gervasi 
Senior Attorney 

RGIpz 

cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Kathryn G.W. Cowdery, Esquire 


